
4 February 2015

The Hotel Corporation plc
(“HCP” or the “Company”)

Holding in Company

The Company has been advised that following a sale on 2 February 2015, Mr Rupert Howard Milton
Horner no longer holds a notifiable interest in the Company.

For further information:

The Hotel Corporation plc
Derek Short / David Craine

+44 (0) 1624 626586

Sanlam Securities UK Limited (Nomad and Broker)
Simon Clements / James Thomas

+44 (0) 20 7628 2200


